
 

 

June 30, 2020 

 

The Honorable President Tyisha Walker-Myers, President 
New Haven Board of Alders 
165 Church Street 
New Haven, CT 06510 
 

Dear President Walker-Myers: 

Since 1990, New Haven has provided its residents with a safe way to properly dispose of household 

chemicals by being a member of the HazWaste Central (HWC) program. HWC is Connecticut’s first 

permanent household hazardous waste collection center and is located at the Regional Water 

Authority’s headquarters in New Haven. It has served 16 communities, including New Haven, for almost 

30 years. 

New Haven’s current commitment resolution to participate in HWC expires June 30, 2020. A new three-

year commitment resolution for July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2023 is needed to ensure New Haven 

residents can continue to bring their household hazardous waste to the facility. Please approve the 

enclosed resolution at the July 6th Board of Alders meeting to be signed and certified by the City Clerk. 

One copy is to be returned to the HWC office, 90 Sargent Drive, New Haven and file a certified copy in 

the City Clerk’s office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Justin M. Elicker 

Mayor 


